
CITY OF SPRAGUE    www.sprague-wa.us    January 2020 

City Council meets Wednesday, January 15, 2019 at 7:00 pm - 119 W. Second St, Sprague, WA 99032 

Sprague Chamber of Commerce meeting Thursday, January 16, 2019 at 7:00 pm – 213 S. C St, Sprague, WA 99032  

City of Sprague - 119 W. 2nd St - PO Box 264 - Sprague, WA  99032 
509-257-2662 

City Hall will be closed January 1st for New Years and January 20th for Martin Luther King, Jr. Day  

                                                                                                              
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

It is time to buy dog licenses again.  Proof 
of rabies shots are needed before dogs 
may be licensed.  Dogs that are spayed or 
neutered are $15, if not, then $20. City Hall 
will be open until 6:45 pm on Wednesdays, 
January 15th and February 3rd.   If dogs are 
not licensed by March 1st, the fees double, 
and dog owners may be subject to a fine. 

 
 Swannack Veterinary Services is providing 
rabies shots on Saturday, January 11th from 
9:00-12:00 P.M., the cost is only $15 for rabies 
shots. The address is 1201 Cree Rd Lamont, WA 
99017.  Please call 509-257-2230 if you need 
directions.    

 

Time to renew business licenses.  The cost is 
$30.  

 

Snow!!! – Please remember to 
move cars off the city streets or you 
may be plowed in.  For those who 
park in the right-of-way make sure 
vehicles are not blocking the 
roadway. 

 

Please put your garbage cans 

at the edge of the street for 

easy pick-up by the garbage 

truck or it won’t be picked 

up. After garbage pick-up, 

please remove cans off street 

and sidewalks.  Also, have 

your garbage out no later 

than 7:00 A.M. Please utilize 

the recycle dumpsters at 

Sprague City Hall for 

recyclable newspaper and 

aluminum cans only.   

 

Sprague-Lamont School News: 
School is back in session on January 
6th. No School on Monday, January 
20th for MLK, Jr. Day 

 

The city would like to give a BIG 

thank you to the St. John’s 

Lutheran Church, Mary Queen of 

Heavens, and community 

members for their generous 

donations to Project Outreach.  

 
District Personnel and Fire Fighters from Fire District #1 extends a thank 

you to the citizens of Sprague for contributing to the passing of the EMS 

levy.  Which allowed the fire district to purchase another Life Pack 15 

heart monitor.  

After 30 years of service, Don Ringwood is retiring as a Fire 

Commissioner for Lincoln County Fire District #1. Please come help us 

say thanks for a job well done.  January 24th from 1 pm – 3 pm at the 

LCFD #1 fire station, 124 Old Airport Rd, Sprague, WA  99032    

 Sprague Chamber News:  Sprague Chamber presents Community-Wide Dinner & Silent/Live Auction Monday, January 20th at 6:00 
p.m. at the Sprague School. Auction proceeds benefit Sprague Chamber/Community Hall, Sprague Food Bank, Sprague Library, 
Sprague Fire Dept., Little League, and Lost & Found Network Pet Rescue. Dinner will be Chicken Alfredo, Salad, Bread, Dessert, Drink - 
ONLY $6 for all ages.  Sprague Citizen of Year will be announced.  Lots of fun and enjoyment of community spirit. 

 
Sprague Food Bank – Pat Busby - Watch 
for Flyers and posts on Just Sprague and 
Sprague Free Stuff Facebook pages.   

Feed Sprague - Jill Sheffels – 509-979-2168 
Watch for flyers or check out JUST 
SPRAGUE on Facebook for the next food 
distribution. 
 

Local Church Notices 

Mary Queen of Heaven – 200 W. Alder St 
Mass 12:30 pm on Sundays – Confessions upon request of by appointment by calling  
509-723-1459 
Sprague Community Church -204 W. 4th St – PO Box 345  
Pastor Bob Bridge  
Worship Service Sundays at 9:30 am – Sunday School at 11:15 am  
Wednesday Night Service at 6:45 pm 
St. John’s Lutheran Church - 218 W 3rd St  
Pastor Bob Kenyon 
Worship with us each Sunday @ 9:00 a.m.  
On January 12th will be the Annual Meeting following worship.  Brunch will be @ 10:00 
and the meeting to follow. Blessings to you all in 2020! 
 

Thank you for all who participated in 

and visited the Christmas Bazaar.  It 

was a merry & bright time!  

 
Thank you for all of those who have put up 

the beautiful Christmas decorations; the 

city is looking very festive and bright! 

 

http://www.sprague-wa.us/

